Subject: Reference: 2021/3839/P

To whom it may concern

I believe that an application for planning permission has been made to build seven flats on the roof of
Howitt Close. As a local resident I believe that this would not be in keeping with the aesthetics of a historic
Art Deco building. As Howitt Close is located within Camden Councils Belsize Conservation Arca I believe
that this would not complement the appearance of the Conservation Area. I also believe that there would
very likely be an increase in fumes due to the number of lorries which would be required.

1 therefore would oppose this application

Kind regards

Neil Fletcher

5 Howitt Road



